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Dear Classmates, 

 
There are two significant things to discuss – one very good and one very sad.  

 
Let’s start with the sad news.  I’m sure many of you heard about the passing of our 
classmate, Roland Morin.  In case you haven’t heard, he passed on August 27, and his 
memorial service was last week.  There have been a number of tributes, and I’ve 
included links below.  Wabash lost a good one.  He will be greatly missed.  He was 
some Little Giant.   

https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/22271679/roland-
morin/mishawaka/indiana/palmer-funeral-homes  

https://www.wabash.edu/bachelor/issues/2021f/Final%20Pages%2009-10-21.pdf  

https://www.wabash.edu/bachelor/issues/2021f/Final%20Pages%2009-03-2021.pdf  

 
Now we’ll end with the better news.  We will be celebrating our 30th Reunion at a 
tailgate on October 16 (Reunion Tailgate).  Below are all the details.  We really need to 
get a count on both the “Spirits” of ’91 and attendance at the event.  Please register at 
your earliest convenience.  All the details are below. 

Here’s the schedule:  

9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. - Mud Hollow tailgate area open for guests 

11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. - Food lines available to guests 

12:00 p.m. - Soccer vs. Kenyon, Fischer Field 

1:00 p.m. - Football vs. Wooster, Navarro Field, Little Giant Stadium 

After-game gathering at Wally’s Pub in Sparks 

Registration: https://www.wabash.edu/events/bigbash-tailgates/  

Game tickets: https://wabashtickets.universitytickets.com/  
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The “Spirits” of ’91  

To celebrate our 30th Reunion, classmate Kim Jackson is working with W.M. Tarr 
distillery in Lexington for some private label 104-proof Kentucky bourbon. Kim will pick 
them up when headed to the tailgate on October 16. The price will be $75 a bottle, but 
we need to gauge interest before making the order.  

 
If you’re interested, please fill out this two-question survey ASAP. 

https://forms.gle/uGow8g1F5ZoFYnaJ9  

 

Take care everyone.  Wabash Always Fights! 

 

- Kip 
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